
From: David Ramos < >  

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 12:35 PM 

To: Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: SUPPORT for Draft Bylaw 129 

 

Hello Trustees, 

 

I am writing to let you know that we support the Draft Bylaw 129, the changes seems fair and a 

middle ground approach. The 20 feet setback seemed unfair for lots that are skinny and long 

which we have lots of them. The new house sizes are also good since we think house sizes were 

drastically reduced in an unfair manner.  

 

When Trustees push for new drastic measures there would be a backlash and I’m happy to see it 

happening here in South Pender, I hope this happens in all the islands. great work on 

accomplishing a compromise.  

 

Thank you.  

 

David Ramos and Daniel Westover 

 

 

 


